
JUNIOR SECTION NEWSLETTER
Welcome to our monthly newsletter which will be published on our Junior Section
page on our club website… llantrisantgolfclub.com.
The purpose of our newsletter is to provide information about our Junior Section
@Llantrisant & Pontyclun Golf Club. Email: lpgcjuniors1@gmail.com SEPTEMBER 2024

Captain: Owain Jones

JUNIOR TEAM
1st TEAM
Well done to our first team for
Winning their quarter final match
against Radyr 2nds 3-0.
It was a superb team performance as they battled it out
in Southerndown Golf Club. The matches finished..
Kian & Max - Won 5&4
Rhys K & Charlie - Won 7&5
Owain & Rhys H - Won 1up

LIONS ACADEMY
The Lions Academy is an integral
part to the future of our junior
section.
If you know of any boys/girls who
would be interested in starting to
play golf, then please send them
our way.
We have a brilliant coaching team
at our club who are always there to
help.
Please contact the proshop and
speak with John, Joe or Kian if you
are interested.

WEBSITE - JUNIOR SECTION
Our Junior pages on the website are now up and running!!!!

Please visit… llantrisantgolfclub.com/juniorsection

There’s loads of information regarding the section and we will
update as and when.
We will also have our own dedicated Lions Academy page in
which we’re still working on.

Why not take a look…

KIAN SHINES IN WELSH
SCHOOLS…
Congratulations to Kian for
competing in the Wales v
England match @Stoke
Rochford Golf Club.
He just fell short in the doubles
but won his singles match on
the last hole in a thrilling
game.
Well Done Kian…

CHARITY FUN DAY
A massive thank you to everyone
who supported our Charity Fun
Day in aid of “The Children’s Liver
Disease Foundation”. As mot of
you know, Kian has had a liver
transplant and this charity is very
close to our hearts.
We raised an amazing £350 which
will go towards a fantastic charity.
Well done to “TEAM BANDITOS”
who were victorious on the day.
Also well done to all that
organised a fantastic charity event

MEMBERSHIP HITS MILESTONE…
We’ve hit over 100 juniors on our membership!!
This is brilliant news as we look to push the section forward
over the coming years.
There is a succession plan in place which will hopefully keep
our membership ticking over which is crucial to the future of
our club.


